
 

 

The Friends of West Lynn School 

 Spring Term Newsletter 2022 
 

We are pleased to be sending out our Spring Term Newsletter! 
If you would like to be involved with the Friends of West Lynn Primary and help out with events or have 
any ideas of things we could do, please email friends@westlynnprimary.co.uk or join us at one of our 
meetings.  
Claire Norris (Chair), Gail Scott (Treasurer) and Michelle Adams (Secretary) 
 

 
Autumn Term Events 2021 

Halloween Disco  
DJ Furzey was back with a bang for our first disco of the school year. There were some fantastically 

frightening and creative costumes!  
Bag 2 School (Nov and Feb) 

Thank You to everyone who donated bags to our collection. You helped to raise £69 in November and 
£96 in February.  

The Grinch Cinema Club 
The Grinch Cinema Club got us all in the Christmas spirit. We had a marvellous array of pyjamas, 

onesies, blankets and teddies! Hot chocolate, marshmallows and biscuits were enjoyed by all.  
Nativity Crèche 

The Friends provided EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 with food for the nativity crèche. This ensured all the 
children had full stomachs before their fabulous evening nativity performance. 

Cauliflower Cards 
Thank you to everyone who ordered their child’s Christmas cards last year, we made £44 in 

commission! 
Christmas Disco  

DJ Furzey put on his Christmas hat for our last disco of 2021. The children had a nice surprise when 
Father Christmas arrived and gave them a selection box each! 

Christmas Raffle and Links 
Thank you to everyone who purchased a raffle ticket and Christmas links. Well done to all of our 

winners and thank you to the businesses that donated prizes. We made £178 from the raffle and £56 
from the links!  

Leavers Hoodies 
These were given out in the last assembly before Christmas and paid for by the Friends. 

Guinea Pigs 
Our guinea pigs, Poppet, Fudge and Treacle are enjoying their time outside after spending the winter 

keeping warm in Ms Borley’s office. Mrs Bullock and Mrs Adams are getting ready to start planting more 
vegetables and herbs for the guinea pigs to enjoy. The Friends continue to pay for the guinea pigs straw, 

sawdust, food and vets bills. Thank you to our team of helpers who look after the guinea pigs through 
the holidays and a special thank you to Mrs Bullock for all she does for the guinea pigs.  

Thank You for Your Prize Donations 
Little Sharks, Melts So Good, Bunty’s Kitchen, Ming’s House Chinese, Learning Resources, OHD Hair 

design, Tesco, Morrisons, Priors, The Entertainer, Alive Corn Exchange, Cod Father Fish and Chip Shop, 
parents and grandparents.  

Future Events 
Thursday 31st March 2022 – Easter Cinema Club – Peter Rabbit 

This event is now sold out.  
For details of our future events, please like our Facebook page -  Friends of West Lynn School.  

 

mailto:friends@westlynnprimary.co.uk

